


FAST Swim Team 3-8-18
The FAST swim team group met at 6:30 PM with the following attendees: Dwayne Jesse, David Struble, Mark Prince, Les Shallberg, Lynne Walz, guest Chris Walz, Sandy Westerman, Jeanie Pelikan, and Marty Gifford.
 Jen Schiemann was absent.
The board met for a quick meeting to discuss a couple topics.
Mark opened discussions with the announcement of David being selected into the Metro Conference hall of fame which will be presented to him at the February Metro Conference Meet 2019. Everyone agreed that releasing this information will benefit the entire Fremont swim community. Chris Walz said he would work on media press releases when the time is right. Lynne Walz will meet with the FHS staff to discuss the hall of fame selection and Les will discuss the hall of fame selection with Jerry Rinne CEO of the YMCA.  
David and Dwayne updated the group on the YMCA state championships that will be hosted at the Fremont YMCA March 10th. David said he has volunteers lined up and will go over job assignments Friday night and Saturday morning. Dwayne said he will be finishing up the set up of the timing system and the rest of the meet electronic systems.


Next meeting will be scheduled as needed.


The meeting adjourned at 7:45



Secretary
Les Shallberg


